	NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING
	VILLAGE OF AURORA 

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a public hearing will be held by the Board of Trustees of the Village of Aurora on THURSDAY August 16, 2018, at approximately 7:00 P.M. at the Village Office 456 Main Street, Aurora, New York, pursuant to Section 20 of the Municipal Home Rule Law, for the purpose of hearing all persons for or against the proposed Local Law #3 of 2018 entitled "Village of Aurora Water Use Regulations." which repeals and replaces the previous Water Use Regulations (Local Law #2 of 2016) and provides for the regulation of the use and supply of water through the Village Water System for users located within and without the Village as well as the use of private water supply systems in the Village of Aurora.  
By order of the Board of Trustees of the Village of Aurora, dated July 18, 2018


Posted July 31, 2018

Ann Balloni
[bookmark: _GoBack]Village Clerk


